
Powell County Cross Country 
 
Julie Clark, Head Coach                                 Powell Co. High School 
James Campbell, Asst. Coach                         700 W. College Ave. 
Mark Ventura, Asst. Coach              Stanton, KY  40380 
 
 
 
August 7, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Mrs. Wasson & Mr. Brewer: 
 
I am requesting permission for the Powell County Cross Country Team (K-12) to be transported 
by their parents during the 2023 Cross Country season for certain meets during our season.  
 
Due to our exaggerated schedule of races with elementary, middle school and high school kids, it 
would be best for us to travel in this manner to help our parents and students.  We as coaches 
can’t stay back and watch kids when other students are either preparing in their warm-ups or 
actually competing in their race. This will also allow parents to sign their students out once they 
have competed and leave. 
 
Our parents are willing to sign the procedure form (09.36 AP.2) in order to comply with school 
board policies and procedures. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and cooperation.  We appreciate your support. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Julie Clark 
 
Julie Clark 
Head Coach 
Powell County Cross Country 
 


